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Meeting Minutes CHRISTINE HALLORAN
Easton Board of Selectmen Eg‘s‘%‘gﬁLE?"
Regular Meeting October 21, 2021
7.30PM
Town Hall Conference Room A
and

ZOOM: BOARD OF SELECTMEN

https:/fus02web.zoom.us/|/84 762440364 ?pwd=dVVPRUsrc1dVa2ticEthSzRuMOtodz(9

Meeting 1D: 847 6244 0364
Passcode: 06612

David Bindelglass called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.
Present: David Bindeliglass, Robert Lessler and Kristi Sogofsky

1. Kristi Sogofsky moved to approve the minutes for the Board of Selectmen Meeting, October 7, 2021.
Robert Lessler seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

2. Three residents spoke about the speed limit, traffic and whether the town can install flashing speed limit
signs on Sport Hill Road, promoting the ET-P stickers to identify town residents and the Westport
Weston Health District.

3. Robert Lessler moved to approve the following tax refunds as recommended by Krista Kot, Tax
Collector. 1. CORELOGIC-$10,433.98. 2. PORSCHE LEASING LIMITED - $464.57. Kristi Sogofsky
seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

4. Kristi Sogofsky moved to approve the Road Opening Bond Release, PERMIT #1113, 37 Adirondack
Trail, to Polster Industries LLC, Inc. in the amount of $750.00 as recommended by Bruce Bombero,
Deputy Director of Public Works. Robert Lessler seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

5. Robert Lessler made a motion to approve the updated Release for Personal Data Recerd Information.
Kristi Sogofsky seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

6. Kristi Sogofsky moved to appoint Elizabeth Boyce to the cemetery committee for the unexpired term of
12/1/2020 — 11/30/2026. Robert Lessler seconded. Motion passed unanimously.

Robert Lessler moved to appoint Kerry Caylor to Park and Recreation Commission for the unexpired
term of 1/2/2020 - 1/2/2023. David Bindelglass seconded. David Bindelglass and Robert Lessler voted
in favor. Kristi Sogofsky voted against. Motion carried.

7. Two residents thanked the BOS for their nominations.

8. Robert Lessler mentioned that this would be the last meeting of the 2019 Board of Selectmen. They
have had a very successful two years and mostly unanimous decisions were made. Even when the
board disagreed, they worked well together. David Bindelglass enjoyed working with the Board of
Selectmen. He mentioned that the town was under the threshold and would be lifting the mask
mandate on Friday, October 22, 2021,

9. Kristi Sogofsky moved to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 p.m. Robert Lessler seconded. Motion passed
unanimously.
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